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Ms. Karel Detterman
Alameda County LOP
(510) 567-6708

Ms. Cherie McCaulou
San Francisco Bay Region RWQCB (Region 2)
(510) 622‐2300

Good Afternoon Ms. Karel Detterman and Ms. Cherie McCaulou, 

PG&E is providing a courtesy notification to RWQCB (Region 2) and Alameda County that during excavation
 within the sidewalk adjacent to 4280 Foothill Blvd, in Oakland under City of Oakland Permit X1302788 (attached),
 discolored soil with an odor was discovered. 

PG&E has currently ceased work, pending analytical results and the excavations are currently plated with cutback
 over the edges to prevent water from entering the excavated area and to protect public safety (picture attached). 
 PG&E will manage the excavated soil in accordance with analytical results. 

Once analytical results have been received, PG&E will continue excavation using appropriate measures.

Please indicate if additional information is needed; and, if you have any concerns. PG&E appreciates RWQCB
 (Region 2) and Alameda County consideration and assistance in this matter.

Regards,

Lavender Lee
Senior Environmental Field Specialist
PG&E, Environmental Distribution & Shared Services Project Review Team
3401 Crow Canyon
San Ramon, CA  94583
Cell (707) 292-1829

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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